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Irwin Stromeyer 
Sterile Space Infection Defense  
Verona, NJ 
  
September 1, 2015 
 
 
Dear Irwin,  
 
At yesterday’s staff meeting, I asked the staff if they had noticed any difference in 
this year’s summer program with regard to illnesses.  Unanimously, they agreed that the   
reduced number of illnesses was significant.   We had already decided that we had fewer 
illnesses throughout the winter, but I was curious to hear their take on how we did this 
summer (almost a year after you treated our center).  Everyone agreed (without 
prompting from me) that we did not have the repeated cases of the same virus running 
rampant through the summer as we did last year or in previous years.    
 
Your company, Sterile Space, has provided us with a service that really does work – thank 
you.  We also agreed that we want to do it again this year and continue to see a decline in 
shared types of illnesses.   Please feel free to tell perspective clients to call me to hear 
about our experience with Sterile Space.  I also want you to know how much we enjoy 
working with you personally.  You have a very positive and inspiring outlook and that is not 
always easy to find these days.  Thanks again, Irwin.  We look forward to working with 
you again this year.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
L o r r a i n e  G r a s s o  C o n f a i r ,  M . E d .  
D i r e c t o r  
  


